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HIGHWAY U FULLY REOPEN TO TRAFFIC 

Project to replace culvert completed 

 
Raymond – County Highway U is now fully reopen to all traffic following a project to 
replace a culvert. 
 
Due to safety concerns, the road had been closed from State Highway 20 north to 
County Highway K as crews replaced a failing culvert just north of Two Mile Road.  
 
County U reopened to local traffic only in early October while some wrap-up road 
work remained. All construction activity has now been completed.  
 

## 

Public Works & Development Services 
14200 Washington Avenue 
Sturtevant, WI  53177-1253 

262-886-8440 
 


